
FRIENDS OF THE ALDCLIFFE ROAD TRIANGLE 


MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON  24th October 2022


Present: Dave Brookes, Mike Swan, Jane Swan, Clare Gould, Gillian 
Allen, Martin Luke, Frances Tordoff


Recent Developments:


1. Martin has repaired the vandalised drain on the workshop. The 
irrigation pipe has been patched up but might need further work.


2. Lancaster Music Festival – The Triangle was used as a venue for 
Folk musicians during the festival. Dave received a letter of 
support for the event from a local resident. Mike took photos of the 
event and these can be seen on our website gallery.


3. People have been lighting barbecues on the buttress and by the 
raised beds.


Main Agenda:


1. Dave successfully applied to Lancaster University Wind Turbine   
Community fund for a grant of £840 to replace the bench on the 
Triangle. The brown and black version was our preferred option. 
Dave to ask for an updated quote and get the bench on order for 
delivery in approx 3 months.


2. The wooden mushrooms on the Triangle have decayed. We will 
look at options for replacing them.


3. We are considering having another fair next year. Possibly around 
May. We could do with some younger volunteers to join us.




4. LESS – Closing Loops Project are looking for more potential 
community composting sites for their composting project after their 
initial sites are established. There will be further discussions with 
them about using the Triangle as one of their sites.


5. We had previously been approached about using the Triangle for 
an art exhibition but we have had no further contact about this.


Volunteer Sessions - The date of the next volunteer session will be 
emailed out when the weather looks suitable.


Date of next meeting:


The next meeting will be held at 61 Regent Street on 12TH December 
2022 at 7.30pm 


